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20th December 2018 
 

Broadstone Hall Primary School 
MCFC City in the Community  

The Premier League Primary Star 6-a-side Girls Football Tournament 
Thursday 17th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Your child has been selected play in the 2018/19 Premier League Primary Stars 6-a-side Girls 
Football Tournament in partnership with City in the Community and the Premier League on 
Thursday 17th January 2019. 
 
This year our school will be competing at Manchester City’s state of the art Academy, with the 
chance to go on to represent Manchester City Football Club at the national finals in May at the home 
of Wolverhampton Wanderers FC (Molineux Stadium). 
  
Our team/s will compete initially in the group stages to make the knock out stages and local finals 
on Friday 1st February. 
 
The children will be travelling via Minibus, leaving school at 11.45 and returning after 4pm so will 
need to bring a packed lunch. 
 

 Your child will need a packed lunch, snacks and a drink 

 P.E Kit & Trainers (NO STUDS) 

 Shin pads 
 
For security and safeguarding purposes, no parents or spectators will be allowed on site 
 
All we are asking for is a £3.00 contribution towards the cost of the transport, at your earliest 
convenience - and we will subsidize the remaining amount from the PE budget.   
 
Please log into ParentPay www.parentpay.com to make your payment, give consent and confirm 
your child’s place ASAP. 
 
Consent for this trip is essential.   
 
Attendance is dependent on good behaviour in school. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Simon Langley 
Headteacher 
 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

